
 

 

 

Date: 10/22/21 

 

Attention Live Oak Residents: 

 

Pacific Gas & Electric Company, beginning tomorrow, will be venting 

natural gas in your neighborhood around Larkin and Pennington. This will 

require a full closure of the intersection of Pennington and Larkin on 

Saturday October 23 from 8:00 am until 5:00 pm.  This is part of a project 

in the area to enhance the safety and reliability of their natural gas 

pipeline system. The work should not affect your gas service.  

  

While crews work, you may smell natural gas and hear a loud, hissing 

noise as we release gas from the pipeline in a safe and controlled 

process. If you have any safety concerns, please call us at 1-800-743-

5000. Visit PG&E online at pge.com/gas to learn more about Pacific Gas & 

Electric’s pipeline safety programs. 

  

Please note that PG&E’s schedule is subject to change. Thank you. 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
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